The American Academy of Pediatricians, whose members are major financial beneficiaries of the uninsurable risk of vaccination, has been touting a Refusal to Vaccinate form that poses severe dangers for any family that uses the form. Do not use this form unless you want to risk having your child taken from you for "endangerment."

